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Este informe contiene informaciɧn muy  

importante sobre su agua potable. 

Trad¼zcalo o hable con alguien que lo         

entienda bienΦ 
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INTRODUCTION 

Our mission is to  provide you and your 
family with safe and reliable drinking 
water.  Your high quality water starts 
with snowmelt sourced from the top of 
Berthoud Pass and  concludes when it 
reaches your tap.   

Through hard work and dedication, 
state licensed operators ensure your 
drinking water meets or is better than 
all state and federal drinking water 

standards. Investing in plant upgrades, new treatment 
technologies and operator continuing education ensures 
that the highest quality water is delivered to your home. 

The Northglenn laboratory staff performs over 70,000    
tests each year. The lab is state-certified for thirteen   
drinking water quality parameters.  Water samples are   
collected and analyzed starting at our source water found 
in the mountains flowing through canals, rivers and lakes 
feeding through our raw water system into the treatment 
plant. Samples are also collected from the distribution   
system outside your home at the meter vault.  About thirty 
different methods are run ranging from simple field    
measurements to complex organic analyses to ensure safe 
and reliable drinking water is served to our residents.   

 

IMPORTANT HEALTH INFORMATION  

Drinking water, including bottled water, may reasonably 
be expected to contain at least small amounts of some       
contaminants.  The presence of contaminates does not 
necessarily indicate that water poses a health risk. 

More information about contaminants and potential health 
effects can be obtained by calling the Environmental       
Protection Agencyôs Safe Drinking Water Hotline at 
800.426.4791 or visiting EPA.org.  
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

John Winterton, Laboratory Supervisor        

Jason Hensel, Utilities Manager            

Water/Sewer Line Issues   

After Hour Water/Sewer Line Issues             

Utility Billing               

NORTHGLENN is proud to present its Annual 

Water Quality Report covering the period between       
January 1 through December 31, 2022.   

https://www.epa.gov/sdwa

